Dear Falcon Families,
Important message:

Today is the last day of school and we will be on an early release schedule. School dismissal will be at
1:45PM.

Good News!
We did it!! What wonderful year of growth and learning we had this year at Freedom Crossing Academy.

| truly appreciate all the support and advocacy from our FCA families. It takes a team to reach your
potential and we could not do it without our students, parents, amazing teachers, administrators and
staff! We are ALL a link in the chain that makes us Falcon Strong!

We have had so many wonderful culminating events this past month!

PTO Movie Night, Drama One Acts, NJHS trip to Adventure Landing, Band Trip to Wild Adventures,
Universal Gradventure for our 8™ graders, 3™ grade to MOSH, Safety Patrol Recognition at Sweet Pete’s,
5% Universal Trip, 8" grade Promotion Ceremony and Dance (all in one day), Kindergarten Water Day,
6, 7t and 8™ grade Field Day and so much more!

Thank you to EVERYONE who made all these events happen!!

To those families that are leaving to other schools, we are so glad that you were a part of Freedom
Crossing Academy and wish you and your family the very best! Thank you for your time and hard work
at FCA!

School start date is August 10, 2022. Please watch the website for back-to-school orientation. If you
know any families new to the area, please direct them to our website at https://www-
fca.stjohns.k12.fl.us/

We sincerely hope all of our families have a wonderful and adventurous summer, keep reading, keep
growing and keep learning!

Take Flight and Break Barriers!

So proud to serve at FCA,
Gina R. Fonseca

Principal

Freedom Crossing Academy
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